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Date: 23 November 2018

Dr. Maftuchah Rochmanti

Department of Pharmacology

Faculty of Medicine

Universitas Airlangga

Surabaya, Indonesia

Dear Dr. Maftuchah,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the manuscript entitled: “Benzalkonium Chloride Effectiveness as a 
Disinfectant against Hospital-Associated Methicillin-Resistant Staphylococcus aureus (HA-MRSA)” 
has been Accepted for publication in the Malaysian Journal of Microbiology. 

The payment is  USD 110 (inclusive of bank charges) made payable to Malaysian Journal of Microbiology 
using direct electronic bank transfer: 

Account Name: Malaysian Journal of Microbiology
Account No.: 8003818747
Bank: CIMB Bank
Bank Swift Code: CIBBMYKL

Address: Universiti Sains Malaysia
               Block 32 Minden Campus
               11800 Pulau Pinang,
               Malaysia.

Please upload the proof of payment slip at http://mjm.myopustech.com/. If you have any further enquiry, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,



Prof. Dr. K Sudesh Kumar

Chief Editor

Universiti Sains Malaysia, School of Biological Sciences 

11800, USM Penang, Pulau Pinang, Malaysia.
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From: Snow Penguin <koyukiatifa@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 7:53 PM
To: Malaysian Journal of Microbiology <mjm@usm.my>
Subject: Re: Re-submission MJM-18-0035

Dear Malaysian Journal of Microbiology Chief Editor,

Answering the email about the Review Report and Editorial Decision that have been sent to us, in this 

email, we attach the revision of manuscript ID MJM-18-0035 entitled“Benzalkonium Chloride 
Effectiveness as a Disinfectant against Hospital-Associated Methicillin-Resistant 
Staphylococcus aureus (HA-MRSA)” in .docx format. The changes made have been highlighted 
and given comments detailing about the revision.

Thank you for the review and consideration

Sincerely, Rahmi A. Koyuki


